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TRAINING & PLACEMENT CELL ORGANIZES ALUMNI TALK ON PORTFOLIO 

WEBSITE DEVELOPMENT ON 02.12.2024 

 

Adarsh Sharma, a distinguished alumnus from the BEd Batch of 2021-23, delivered an enlightening talk on 

Portfolio Website Development on December 2, 2024, at the Army Institute of Education, Greater Noida. 

Currently serving as a TGT Math at K R Mangalam World School, Greater Noida, Adarsh shared his expertise 

on crafting professional online portfolios using Google Sites. He underscored the importance of a portfolio 

website in the contemporary professional arena, highlighting it as a critical tool for showcasing skills, 

achievements, and career progress. 

The session gave students a comprehensive understanding of Google Sites, covering its user-friendly interface 

and integration with Google Workspace. Adarsh demonstrated how to set up a basic website, create and organize 

content, and include multimedia elements for visual appeal. He stressed the importance of personalization and 

branding, advising on theme, color scheme, and font selection. Additionally, he discussed strategies for 

showcasing academic and professional achievements and integrating interactive elements to engage viewers. 

The event concluded with an interactive Q&A session, where students sought further clarification and 

personalized advice from Adarsh. The knowledge shared during this talk was invaluable, equipping students with 

the skills to develop impressive and professional online portfolios. All the students of BEd and BEdSplEd Batch 

2023-25 along with faculty members attended this session. Dr. Jyoti Tiwari, Convener Placement Cell, thanked 

Adarsh Sharma for his contribution, highlighting the event as a testament to the enduring bond between the 

institute and its alumni, fostering continuous learning and collaboration. Dr. Abhilasha Gautam, Principal of the 

Army Institute of Education, extended her heartfelt best wishes to Adarsh Sharma for his future endeavours. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Adarsh Sharma, alumnus of BEd Batch 2021-23 addressed the Student Teachers of BEd and BEdSplEd, 

Batch 2023-25 
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